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We are a family with severe nut allergies and young children.  
 
A recommendation from our perspective would be to have a ban on all nut products coming on to or 
being sold/offered on airplanes or other modes of travel where easily accessible acute emergency care 
(in the case of anaphylactic shock) is less likely to be available. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Hobsons 

 


